
 

    
    

          

      

 

  

 

 
  

 
  

 

  

   

  
 

 

   
         

       
 

   

 

   
    

 
  

  

    
 

  

    
   

 

BY E-MAIL 

August 15, 2025 

Justin Egan 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
500 Consumers Road 
North York, ON M2J 1P8 
EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

LETTER OF DIRECTION 

Dear Justin Egan: 

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas)
2026 Rates Application
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2025-0163 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) has now reissued its Notice of Hearing for Enbridge 
Gas’s 2026 Natural Gas Distribution Rates application (Notice) to correct an error 
related to bill impacts for commercial customers. Please note that you must comply with 
the directions in paragraphs 1 and 2 below prior to end of day August 15, 2025. If you 
are unable to comply with the directions within this timeframe, you must inform the 
Registrar immediately at registrar@oeb.ca. 

You are directed: 

1. To post the enclosed English and French versions of the Notices, the application 
and evidence, and any amendments thereto, on Enbridge Gas’s website. 

2. To arrange for the service of the enclosed English and French versions of the 
Notices, the application and evidence on all intervenors in Enbridge Gas’s 
proceedings EB-2022-0200, EB-2024-0111 and EB-2025-0064. 

3. To provide a copy of the English and French versions of the Notices, the 
application and evidence, and any amendments thereto, to anyone requesting 
the material. 

4. To file with the OEB an affidavit confirming that the steps set out in paragraphs 1 
and 2 have been completed. 
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Ontario Energy Board 
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For additional clarity, Enbridge Gas is not required to serve this version of the Notice on 
customers by email. The OEB understands that the emails that Enbridge Gas has sent 
to its customers did not include a copy of the Notice as an attachment. Rather, the 
emails contain a link that when selected opens the Notice online. The OEB understands 
that, going forward, any customer that clicks on that link will be directed to the corrected 
Notice, regardless of when the email was sent. 

You are further directed not to include any documents or materials when serving or 
publishing the Notices other than documents or materials expressly required by this 
letter of direction. 

Yours truly, 

Ritchie Murray 
Acting Registrar 

Enclosed: 

• English and French Notices 

c: Mr. David Stevens, Aird & Berlis LLP dstevens@airdberlis.com 
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